
 

 

 
Mask Policy for Students 

 
September 2021 

 

It is the policy of Streetsville Children’s Centre that students who attend:  

 
 Nursery School 3 

 Kindergarten 

 Grade Program 

Will wear a mask while attending school. This mask will be removed for snack, lunch 

and nap (if child naps). 

 
 Masks will not worn outside during recess however physical distancing is still 

required 

 Streetsville Children’s Centre will have small children’s masks onsite to use. 

 Medical exception letters are needed to be given for students Grade 1 and up 

where masks are mandatory 

 Children 2 and under are not required to wear a mask 

 Students aged 2 to kindergarten is encouraged by the region but not required 

however this is a school policy. 

 

This policy will be continually updated as we receive guidance from the Region of 

Peel and the Ministry of Education. 

 

 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

 


